
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

In accordance with Florida law, we are providing you with your child’s 

school financial report.  The figures in this report represent the revenues 

and the expenditures allocated to the school, both in total and per FTE 

(full-time equivalent) student.  This data is compared to the rest of the 

schools in the district and the state.  The purpose of this report is to inform 

parents of the resources that were available to the school during the 

2019-20 school year. 

 
 
 

  Walter C. Young Middle School   

Walter C. Young Middle School 

Harold Osborn, Principal  

901 NW 129th Ave 

Pembroke Pines, Florida  33028 

phone: 754-323-4500 • fax: 754-323-4585 

Chip.Osborn@browardschools.com 

browardschools.com/waltercyoung 
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